
VERNON TOWNSHIP NOTICE: 

A Special TOWN HALL meeting will be held on July 2​nd​, 2018 at 6 p.m. and running no later 
than 7 p.m.  Thereafter, the Regular Monthly meeting of the Vernon Township Board will be 
conducted. The purpose of this Town Hall meeting is to hold a Public Hearing related to the 
upcoming Ballot Proposals relating to (2) millage proposals and a proposal to form a Vernon 
Township Planning Commission.  If you have any questions regarding this special meeting, you 
may contact the Supervisor at 517-202-9421 or email him at jeff@jeffbean.net. 


